
STATEMENT OF REASONS  
 

NORTH SOMERSET COUNCIL 
ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 – SECTION 23 
PEDESTRIAN CROSSINGS ON HIGH STREET, YATTON 

North Somerset Council proposes to construct a new zebra crossing point on High 
Street in Yatton and extend an existing zebra crossing, in the interest of improving 
access to the local amenities and pedestrian movements within the locality of High 
Street and the safety of the local environs. 
 

This proposal will avoid danger to persons or other traffic using the road, prevent 

damage to the road, facilitate the passage of pedestrians, preserve the character of 

the roads, and improve the amenities of the area through which the roads run. 

 

Darren Gilbert 
Head of Highway Technical Services, 
Place Directorate, 
North Somerset Council, 
Town Hall, Walliscote Grove Road, 
Weston-super-Mare, BS23 1UJ 
 
Tel: 01934 888 802 
Email: traffic.orders@n-somerset.gov.uk 
 
Dated: 11th September 2024 

 

mailto:traffic.orders@n-somerset.gov.uk

